
	
  

 

    

ASX Announcement            

 

CCP Holdings Pty Limited Convertible Note Update 
                                       

18 March 2016 

 

Agenix Limited (ASX: AGX) advises that, further to the announcement made 29 February 2016, 
concerning a potential transaction, the counterparty CCP Holdings Pty Ltd has consented to a 
request from Agenix to extend the 45 day offer period to 50 days through to 23 March 2016. 
 
The request was made to ensure both parties have sufficient time to consider, complete and 
finalise the necessary documentation associated with the proposed transaction. 
 
Agenix wishes to confirm that while both parties continue to work toward completion, that at this 
point the offer to purchase CCP Holdings has not been accepted by Agenix.   
 
Agenix will update the market on or prior to Wednesday, 23 March 2016 in respect of its 
consideration of the Offer. 
 
For more information please contact:  
 
Adam Gallagher        
Tel: +61 7 5538 1410    
  

 


